
INAUGURATION OF WALL MAGAZINE BY DEPARTMENT OF BENGALI, VIC 

Amidst a joyful and festive atmosphere, the students of the Bengali department at Victoria 

Institution (College) organized an event to reveal their wall magazine ‘‘Bodhon’’ on 

17.10.2023. The event was inaugurated by Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal, principal of Victoria 

Institution (College). Students from the 1st, 3rd and 5th semesters contributed to this magazine 

with their writings, photographs and paintings. The main theme of the magazine is the 

integration of various religions during Durga Puja. Megha Bhattacharyya from the 5th semester 

Honours is the editor of this magazine. 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL MADAM DR. MAITREYI RAY KANJILAL INAUGURATING THE 

WALL MAGAZINE “BODHON” IN BENGALI DEPARTMENT, VIC 



 

 

 

 

 

THE FACULTIES AND STUDENTS OF BENGALI DEPARTMENT WITH 

RESPECTED PRINCIPAL MADAM DR. MAITREYI RAY KANJILAL IN 

BENGALI DEPARTMENT 

DISPLAY OF THE WALL MAGAZINE “BODHON” 

 


